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Jannali East Public School  
Works notification      16 February 2022 

Dear resident, 

A project is underway to deliver a new school hall at Jannali East Public School.  

On Monday 21 February 2022, contractors will begin works on the new substation, to be installed within the 
school site. This will involve excavating the rock for the new substation, as well as trenching for electrical 
cabling inside and outside of the school grounds. These works will be particularly noisy and will last up to 
two weeks. 

All noise generating activities will be managed in accordance with the Protection of the Environment 
Operations Act 1997 and will be minimised to reduce impact to school operations and impact to residents. 

The pedestrian footpath along Box Road will be closed from time to time while these works occur but will 
remain open for the most part. There will also be some temporary disruptions to vehicle traffic on Box 
Road. Traffic and pedestrian controls and barricades will be in place to direct traffic and pedestrians safely 
around the works area.  

Working hours are Monday to Friday, 7 am to 5 pm and Saturday, 8am to 3pm. No work will occur on 
Sundays or public holidays, unless otherwise advised. 

All work will be within NSW Government's Public Health Orders and relevant COVID restrictions.  

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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